
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2018-124 
Disaster Debris Clearance, Removal and Disposal 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
February 13, 2019 

 
On January 24, 2019, Clackamas County (“County”) published Request for Proposals #2018-124 
(“RFP”).  The County has found that it is in its interest to amend the RFP through the issuance of this 
Addendum #1. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms and conditions of the original RFP 
and subsequent Addenda shall remain unchanged.   
 

1. Under section 5.5 Technical Capability, Section C. Subcontractor Resources. Remove the 
following sentence in its entirety.  “Key personnel must have on-site experience on at least one 
debris removal project, similar to a Type 1 or Type 2 as defined above.”  

 
 
 
 

End of Addendum#1 
 
 
 


